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DO NOT PASS this bill! This is a blatant infringement on our 2nd amendment rights! 

This will not only infringe on our rights to bare arms and protect ourselves if need be 

and make it harder for law abiding citizens to do so, but make it even easier for 

criminals to do what they have always done and that’s break laws regardless of how 

strict you make them! This is totally absurd to try and pass a bill like this. Have a 

good day, and be on the right side of history, not the corrupt side. 


